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ANNOUNCED  MASSES:   August 18 – August 26                              REQUESTED BY: 
Saturday 5:00 PM Lillian DeFeo Chulla Family 

Sunday 9:00 AM Luciana Susech The Perrigino Family 

 11:00 AM Tad Bartlett Paul & Valerie Wallace 

Monday 8:00 AM Joan Wildermann Marianne Scott 

Tuesday 8:00 AM Special Intentions  

Wednesday 8:00 AM Valerie Serino Mrs. Serino 

Thursday 8:00 AM For Our Parishoiners  

Friday 8:00 AM Don & Joan Wildermann Marianne Scott 

Saturday   5:00 PM Robert John Luiso Chulla Family 

Sunday 9:00 AM Carla Mortelliti Family 

 11:00 AM John F. Stilosky, Jr. John Fox 

 
Last Sunday:                                                    Next Weekend’s Celebrants–8/25 – 8/26                                                                          
Attendance:     284 (249 adults, 35 children)                   5:00 p.m. Sat.       Fr. Vigilanti 
Collection:               $4170         9:00 a.m. Sun.      Fr. Vigilanti 
                   11:00 a.m. Sun.      Fr. Reynolds  
   
Pray for the sick:  John & Lynn Ryan, Joseph & Laurel Tyson, Wesley Wright,               
Michael Kessman, Damian Morgan, Liam Ahern, Hernan Rebagliati, Giavanna McVeigh, 
Jeanie Lynch, Nancy Letizia, Paul O’Connor, Fr. Jim Gavin, George Rose, and Kevin Doherty. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday Vigil Mass 5:00PM Confessions:  Saturdays 4:30PM 
Sunday Masses 9:00AM & 11:00AM Monday - Friday  8:00AM Mass 
    



 PARISH CALENDAR 
Aug. 25 (Sat.)  Men’s AA – Parish Hall – 7:45-8:45 & 9:00-10:00 a.m. 

Sept. 3 (Mon.)  Labor Day 

Sept. 8 (Sat.) 10:30 a.m. 125th Anniversary Meeting 

Sept. 11 Tues.)   7:00 p.m. Religious Ed Faculty Meeting 

Sept. 16 (Sun.) 12:30 p.m. Magdalene’s 1st Family Picnic – Pierson Park 

Sept. 18 (Tues.)  Religious Education Classes begin 

 
NOTE FROM FR. JOHN:  As we prepare to begin the celebration of our 125th 
Anniversary in 2019 with a kick-off picnic geared to our youth and families on Sunday, 
September 16, at Pearson Park in Tarrytown, let me add an October event to your 
calendar.  On Saturday, October 6, Cardinal Dolan is leading a one-day pilgrimage to 
the Shrine of Immaculate Conception in Washington from 6 a.m. to 10 p.m.  
Buses will leave from St. Joseph’s Seminary in Yonkers.  The cost is $50 for the 
bus and boxed dinner.  The parish will pay $20 of the $50 in honor of our 125th. 
Reservations close on October 1.  If you are interested, please let the parish office 
know.   
           During July and August the church hall had been leased out twice for serving 
meals to cast and crew of the USA cable network series, “Sinners.”  The resultant 
income of 1800 helps in defraying the cost for the new refrigerator, and table and 
chairs in the church hall.  Other dates for the use of the hall had to be cancelled due 
to the weather interrupting the shooting schedule.  Since the area has become 
popular for filming movies and TV shows, I am sure we will have other opportunities 
to cash in. 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS:  Calendars and class information are in the mail.  
We are in need of a 3rd and 4th grade assistant teacher on Tuesdays from 4 to 5:30.  If 
you can help, please call Dotty at 914-552-7628 or email at dotmeehan@aol.com. If 
you have not reregistered your child/children, please do as soon as possible.  
Additional forms can be found in the back of the church. 
 
CARDINAL’S APPEAL 2018:    As of August 10, 2018.   
                      Goal           Pledged             # of Donors         Donor Goal      
                  $43,000         $54,491                      117                         130  
 
BEGINNING EXPERIENCE is offering a healing weekend Oct. 5,6,7 2018 at the  
St. Lawrence Retreat Center in Beacon, New York.  This invitation is open to men 
and women of all ages who have suffered the loss of a spouse through death, 
divorce, or separation.  It is a time to heal and a time to begin anew.  Reservations 
are required.  For information or registration please call Diane at 845-325-3147 or 
Margaret at 845-383-1746. 
 
A WORD FROM POPE FRANCIS:  “Jesus is our hope.  Nothing – not even evil or 
death – is able to separate us from the saving power of His love.” 
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